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Dates to Remember 2019-2020 

 

November 
 8 
11 
22 

No Classes K-8 - PD 
Remembrance Day – no classes 
Grades K-12 Parent Teacher 
Conferences/Professional Learning Day 
– no classes 

December 
20 Last Day of  First Term 

January 
7 

27 
First Day for students 
No Classes – K-8 - PD 

 
17 

 February 
Family Day – No classes 

 
2-6 

  March 
March Break 

 
 3 
10 
13 
17 

 April 
No Classes K-8 – PD 
No Classes – Good Friday 
No Classes – Easter Monday 
No Classes - K-12 Parent Teacher 

 
1 
4 

18 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council – no classes 
AEFNB & NBTA Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
19 

 June 
Last Day for students 

 

Special thanks to Home & School and 

parent volunteers for our wonderful, fun 

Halloween dance and carnival!! 

 

Special THANK YOU’s  

 
Thank you to Berwick/Pearsonville Women’s Institute 
for the bushel of apples!  
 
Thank you to Dale Reicker, the Pumpkin Man, who 
visited and brought pumpkins to the school on 
Tuesday, October 29th!  
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Nov. 5th – Remembrance Day Service 

Nov. 19th – Hot lunch/milk due for December 

Dec. 9th – Christmas Dinner 

Dec. 17th – Christmas Concert 

 

 

Congratulations to our “Firefighters 

for a Day” 

 

The following students won the draw and 

were “Firefighters for a Day” at the 

Sussex Fire Department on October 19th. 

 

K/1 –Maylee M, Gr. 1/2 – Dakota F,  

Gr. 2/3 – Reese L, and Gr. 3/4 – Ian H. 

 

Sobeys “Stuff the Bus” food drive 

Sobeys and our Community are joining together 
to help feed the hungry.  Send in non-perishable 
food items and help “Stuff the Bus.”  The items 
will be picked up Tuesday, November 26th! By 
collecting donations from the students, staff, 
friends and/or family, we can make a difference! 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS 

  
We are excited to start planning The Christmas 

Dinner and the Christmas concert. Also we have 

some great fundraiser ideas to get started on as well. 

The Christmas dinner will be held on Monday, 

December 9. Also if anyone would like to help by 

donating to the breakfast club that would be greatly 

appreciated. We of course need to stay within our 

health-food policy, any little bit helps!  

 

Our hot lunch program is going great so far.  Just 

want to share some guidelines on how our hot lunch 

program works. Hot lunch options are chosen on a 2 

month basis. There will be some variations 

introduced. You can find the monthly cost of each 

option on the bottom of the monthly calendar that is 

either emailed to you or in your child's agenda or 

found on our school website.  Remember to Like & 

Follow us on facebook @ Apohaqui Home & School 

Association 

 

Hot Lunch Quick Tips: Fill in & return form 

provided! We strive to stay organized and serving 

many students gets crazy. The form provided 

includes all the information we need to make sure 

your child gets exactly what they have ordered. Our 

memories are good, but we are unable to remember 

each students order from previous months. It will be 

greatly appreciated if you can fill in ALL 

information. Payments: Please send in correct 

change. We are unable to make & return change 

regardless of the amount. Return on Time: Due to our 

program being out sourced we must adhere to our 

vendors’ deadlines. We cannot accept late orders for 

any reason. We hope that these guidelines make our 

ordering process quick and easy!! If you are able to 

help with Hot Lunch pickup and delivery, please 

contact the school. Volunteers are always greatly 

appreciated!  
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Congratulations!! 

 

We are excited to say that we have started discussing 

and picking dates for our wreath fundraiser, the 

Christmas Dinner and also our Annual Christmas 

Concert!! More details will follow but we are always 

open to ideas and especially parent volunteers. If you 

can devote sometime we will be discussing it further 

at our next meeting on Monday November 18 @ 

7PM. Please mark on your calendars that we will be 

meeting the 3rd Monday of each month and new 

faces are always welcome!  

 

Battery Recycling Program: We will once again be 

running the Battery Recycling Program. For every 5 

batteries that are brought in, the student will receive 

one ballot. At the end of the school year, at least one 

name will be drawn from all entries over the year and 

will be presented with a prize. 
 
 

Curling for Grade 4 and Grade 5 

 

We are excited to have the opportunity for the 
Grade 4 and Grade 5 students to go curling at 
the Sussex Golf and Curling Club again this year.  
Clean indoor shoes, warm clothing (in layers) 
and helmets are required for students to be 
permitted to attend. The dates are Thursday, 
November 28, December 5 and 12.  
 
Thank you to the Sussex  
Curling Club, organizers  
and volunteers who make 
this possible for our Grade 4 and 5  
students. 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters! 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

FOR THE  

MONTH OF OCTOBER 

       Hannah A.       Rae B.     Callum C. 

       Bently D.       Brooklyn D.    Brooks E. 

       Cohen E.       Lucas F.      Dakota F. 

       Dawson F.       Blake G.          Evan H.        

       Ian H.               Avery H.          Kennadi H. 

       Chloe H.          Tianna J.         Gavin K. 

       Rachel K.       Zoe K.     Syrus K. 

       Reese L.        Claire L.     Jenessa L. 

       Sophia L.       Spencer L.      Talmadge L. 

       Kellie M.       Lane M.     Taylor Mac. 

       Brooke M.       Bryceson M.   Spencer M. 

       Jacob McK.     Declan O.       Parker O. 

       Dallas P.       Jayce P.       Phoenix S. 

       Kairi S.       Dylan T.C.     Ally W. 

       Kyle W. 

 

      

 

         

 
 
        

DECEMBER HOT LUNCH 

 

 

ORDERS DUE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

December’s Milk Money 

  

14 Days x $.45 = $6.30 

 

Student___________________________      Gr ____ 

 

Choc ________                  White ________ 

December’s Monday Hot Lunch 

 (Scrambled egg, ham & fruit) 

 

2 Days x $3.50 = $7.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr ______ 

December’s Wednesday Hot Lunch 

 (Pizza & Veggie Sticks) 

 

3 Days x $3.00 = $9.00 

 

Student___________________________  Gr_______ 

December’s Friday Hot Lunch 

 (Quesadilla & Veggie Sticks) 

 

2 Days x $4 = $8.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr _____ 
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